Rowena Academy

Weekly Newsletter



Friday 15th March 2024







Key Dates

Wednesday 27th March

Easter Disco

Thursday 28th March

School closes for Easter holidays

Monday 15th April

School reopens

Monday 1st May

Book & Bun Day — Nursery

Monday 6th May

Bank Holiday - School Closed

Attendance



Message from Miss Cowlishaw

Welcome to our new style newsletter! We hope you will find the newsletter informative and keep up to date with your child's year group. Remember, you can also keep up to date with everything in school by following us on X (previously known as Twitter) @DeltaRowenaAc.

We have had another fabulous week in the academy, with some super 'green' class attendance! There are lots of Spring and Easter activites to come over the next two weeks, so make sure you're in every day to join the fun ©



Harper B







Nursery

This Week...

We have continued to learn about the Emergency Services in Nursery. This week's focus has been Firefighters, and we were very lucky to have a real Firefighter come to visit us on Wednesday. Firefighter Dean told us all about his job and how it's much more than just fighting fires he also has to rescue people from floods or when trapped in cars and also has to teach people about fire safety too! The children enjoyed trying on Firefighter Deans uniform and learnt how important this is to keep Dean and his friends safe!

#CareersRelatedLearning













Certificate Winners

Luna-Rose M







Reception



This Week...

This week, we have enjoyed learning about different homes in our current topic, 'Our Wonderful World'. We had a special visit from a local Estate Agent, who told us all about his job role and answered all of our questions so that we could discover more information. Our Seesaw homework this week will invite us to consider if this could be a career for us in the future! All the adults in Reception can't wait to find out what we decide!

#CareersRelatedLearning











Certificate Winners









Year 1



This Week...

The children in Year 1 have now started their Recycled Art Project after carefully designing which sea creature they are going to make with their recycled material. They have used their designs to consider what materials they need to use to make their product. We have been using paints and tissue paper to make the sea creatures bright and colourful and the children have especially enjoyed using the tissue paper squares as 'scales' for their fish! Thank you to everybody that has donated recycled materials previously, they are definitely being put to good use!









Certificate Winners







Year 2

This Week...

In maths this week the children have been using the number line strategy to solve multiplication problems for the 2, 5 and 10 times tables. In English, now that the 'Mystical Beast Adventure' has finished, we have been thinking about what we would like to say to the mystical beast from our stories. We planned and wrote a letter focusing on different sentence types and ensuring our letters were coherent with accurate punctuation.











Certificate Winners







Safeguarding

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child in our Academy, please speak to one of the designated staff.

Here are some useful QR codes to help keep your child safe online:

Staff you can count on

Miss Cowlishaw: Designated Safeguarding Lead

Ms Kahler: Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead

Mrs Maddison: Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead

At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to safeguard and promote the welfare of children. This means that we have a Child Protection Policy and Procedures in place. All staff, including our volunteers and supply staff are DBS checked.

If you ever have any concerns about the safety or welfare of a child, you can contact us on 01709 863109.





Miss Cowlishaw



Ms Kahler



Mrs Maddison





